
Welcome Message
We invite you to N&G 2023

Dear Colleagues,
It is our great pleasure to invite you to participate in the

10th  International  Conference  on  Nutrition  and  Growth  (N&G
2023) which will take place in London, UK, from 30 March – 1
April 2023.

N&G 2023 will be the ultimate meeting place to discuss the
interplay between nutrition and growth in the pediatric age
group. The field of nutrition and growth continues to evolve,
and we invite you to join us in uncovering new knowledge,
discussing  the  latest  data,  exploring  challenges  and  best
practices and sharing ideas and perspectives between different
disciplines in order to facilitate collaborations.

London is undoubtedly one of the most captivating places a
person can visit. The buzzing royal capital offers a unique
blend of ancient and modern architecture, renowned museums
full  of  secret  treasures,  state-of-the-art  entertainment
venues, upscale shopping, finest cuisine brought to you by
world-renowned chefs, and some of the world’s most famous
sightseeing places! Explore its rich cultural heritage or get
lost in its vast parks.

Let yourself be dazzled by its spectacular night skyline and
create memories that will last a lifetime. London has it all.

We  look  forward  to  welcoming  you  to  N&G  2023  –  The

10th International Conference on Nutrition and Growth and to
London.

Dominique Turck, Hans van Goudoever, Moshe Phillip and Raanan
Shamir
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